
  

 

 

 

 

 

     Welcome  
To Class 5S! 

 
        Miss Smith and 

Mrs Minchin 

 

       

      

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

     

   
 

           

Dear the future 5S class, 

 

Welcome to 5S, we are SO excited to work with you next year!  We have really enjoyed getting to know you over the past few 

days- thank you for working so hard and for being so enthusiastic!  We are sure that you all have lots of exciting plans for the 

Summer holidays and we are looking forward to hearing about the memories that you have made with your families and 

friends when you return to school in September.   

 

This summer, Miss Smith is looking forward to: 

- Spending time with her family and friends 

- Going on holiday 

- Enjoying her hobbies which include reading, playing tennis and entertaining her cat, Bruno! 

 

This summer, Mrs Minchin is looking forward to: 

- Walking her dog 

- Reading 

- Visiting interesting places! 

 

Have a lovely holiday, stay safe and enjoy spending time with your family and friends!  See you in September! 

 

From, Miss Smith and Mrs Minchin 

 


